[bookmark: _GoBack]IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR PROSPECTIVE NURSING UNDERGRADUATE AND GRADUATE STUDENTS:  U.S. Department of Education Regulation 34 CFR 668.43 (a) (5) (v) requires that professional nursing programs (PN, RN and APRN) provide prospective students with information about Board of Nursing Professional Licensure Requirements for all states/jurisdictions so students can ensure the program being considered meets the educational requirements for professional licensure or certification in the state they reside or intend to seek employment.  Please see the University’s State Authorization page for additional information.
